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The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

April 3'0 , 1984 

I'm afraid we had to regret the wonderful invitation 
extended by Mayor Larry Plaggerman and Major General 
Neal Creighton to attend the 40th anniversary of the 
Normandy Invasion celebration. It just didn't work out. 

I do want to thank you, however, for all the positive 
input you gave me - I'm sure it will be a very successful 
event. 

Warm personal regards. 

Sincerely, 
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